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News Bulletin      April 2023 

 

 

 

 

Club Meetings - Update 
 

The committee has decided that all future club meetings will now be held at : 

The White Hart 

Reading Road 

Sherfield on Loddon 

RG27 0BT 

This venue is better suited to the needs of the club because a dedicated room is available for 
meetings and there is more car parking space. 

The next club meetings will therefore be held at the White Hart on the following dates, please 
note also the earlier starting time. 

Monday 17th April at 7 pm 

Monday 15th May at 7pm 

(These dates have been chosen to avoid holiday breaks over Easter and the Coronation 
celebrations.) 

 

Other Events – 2023 (Please check before going) 

 

Blackbush Car Meet – last Sunday of each month 

 

Fleet Classic car club – Wednesday evenings at Tweseldown pub, Beacon Hill Road 

 

Wheels day – Rushmoor Arena, Aldershot 7th April 
 

Farnham car show – 16th April Phyllis Tuckwell (contact Trevor M) 

 
Drive it Day – 23rd April (contact Trevor M) 
 
AWE – First Tuesday of the month (see below) 
 
Popham – 1st May 
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Beaulieu Spring Auto jumble – 13th-14th May 
 
Basingstoke Festival of Transport – 14th May (contact Trevor M) 
 
Mill house, North Warnborough – 20th May (contact Andy Seager) 
 
Great Parks run – 4th June  
 
Hartley Witney show – 10th June (contact Trevor M) 
 
Old Basing carnival – 17th June (contact Trevor M) 
 
Austin 7 Rally, Beaulieu – 2nd July 
 
Brooklands autojumble – 23rd July 
 
Robert Lewis Museum, Churt– 6th Aug in aid of Phyllis Tuckwell.   
 
Chertsey Classic car show (KT16 8LN) – 12th Aug 
 
Farnborough British Motor Show – 17th-20th August 
 
Beaulieu International spares day – 2nd-3rd Sept 
 

Club Matters 

 

Unfortunately the AGM scheduled for the 14th March was cancelled due to the non availability of 

the Chairman and other committee members.  This was in accordance of the club rules which 

state: ‘The quorum for a Committee Meeting shall be 50% of the Committee, one of whom shall 

be the Chairman or Secretary’. 

 

We would especially like to hear from our lady members on how to better support their interests 

in club activities so please try and attend our next club meeting and consider if you could 

support the club by standing as a committee member. 

 

The committee is planning a run out for Drive it Day on 23rd April and the club has purchased 12 

charity plaques for the cars. Please contact Trevor Mulford if you wish to take part. 

 

It has been put forward by the committee to donate the £130.00 raised by the sale of the 
Childline plaques, as we did last year, to Childline NSPCC. We hope that you agree with the 
Committee, this being a fantastic Charity. 
 

The club will have a stand and a number of reserved parking spaces at the Basingstoke Festival 

of Transport on the 14th May.  If you wish to attend please contact Trevor M. 
 

Finally, we need your feedback on the type of club activities preferred so that the committee can 
plan events that will be best supported. Please contact the committee or Trevor Mulford at  
trevormulford1942@gmail.com. 
 

mailto:trevormulford1942@gmail.com
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Please contact Andrew or Dawn Lamden for information 07432664627. 

 

 

Pre-war Spring Gathering 

 
The Pre-war Spring Gathering at the Mill House North Warnborough will be held on Saturday 

the 20th May 2023. At the time of writing the menu options and logistics are still being worked 

out. Reminders with further details will be sent out in the next couple of weeks. 

 

This year there will not be specific menu options though the pub does intend to run the outdoor 
BBQ and the full pub menu will also be available. They even have a barn should the weather be 
spotty, however we’ve been pretty lucky with sunshine and it’s a very pretty place. Hopefully 
we’ll get some NHAEG members to bring their cars along to get a few different marques 
represented! 
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For now please save the date if you’d like to come, and let Andy Seager at 
andyseager@mac.com know as soon as you can if you intend to come along. 
 
 
 
 

Phyllis Tuckwell’s Motor Show - SUNDAY 6th AUGUST 

 
We are excited to tell you that we have been 
offered a wonderful private venue in Churt, 
Surrey, free of charge, to host our Motor 
Show this summer, and for you to join us to 
exhibit your unique and spectacular 
vehicles. 
 

What is special is that the owners of this 

land, Robert & Tanya Lewis have a 

magnificent collection of over 60 pristine 

classic cars, over 100 petrol pumps and 

thousands of pieces of memorabilia, and we 

are so grateful that they are kindly opening 

up exclusive access to view their collection 

for our Motor Show supporters, just for this 

day. It is an opportunity not to be missed! 

Entry fees – £25 Your registration fee gains entry for you, your vehicle and all passengers to the 

show and private collection. 

 

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN at www.pth.org.uk (or contact Trevor M) 

 
We hope you will join us on Sunday 6th August to exhibit your vehicle. It is so important for us 
to be bringing this event back and being able to raise much needed funds for our patients and 
their families, especially after the incredible challenges of the last few years. 
 
 
 
  

mailto:andyseager@mac.com
http://www.pth.org.uk/
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Great Parks Run – 4th June 

 
The attached publicity notice is from Jim Richardson, an A7DC Club member, inviting anyone 
who wishes to do so to take part in the so-called Great Parks Run this year. Jim has been 
organising this event for a number of years although it naturally got put on hold for the past 
couple. NHAEG have entered a few times and it’s always a great event. This time it’s to Mizens, 
a privately owned miniature steam railway near Woking. 

 

Photo Archive 

 

Does anyone have any photographs of themselves standing next to their cherished car that 
were taken back in their youth, and also a more recent picture standing with the classic car they 
own today ? If you are happy to have your pictures appear in the club bulletin please loan them 
to Adrian W , or scan and email them. 
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South West 660 is an iconic road trip from Poole in Dorset to Watchet in Somerset, following the 
beautiful coastline of south west England. 

With 12 unique sections, each around 50 miles long, you will experience the diversity and 
splendour of the four counties that make up this corner of the UK. 

in May Alan P will be doing the South West 660 with his brother in Gwendoline. She will be 90 

on 20th May and was first registered in Paignton, so Alan plans to be in Paignton on that day to 

celebrate her birthday. 

 

 

 
We wish Alan and his brother a safe and enjoyable trip. 

 
 
Stay safe 

NHAEG Committee 


